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CITY OF OSBORN, MISSOURI 

BOARD MEETING  
Wednesday, April 10, 2024 

 
Mayor Carlena Bradford declared the meeting open at 6:00 P.M. 
 
Roll call of council persons: 
Present – Mayor Carlena Bradford  
                Alderman Norman Baumgarden 

    Alderman Brian Stone 
    Alderman Valerie Kull 

 
Absent - Alderman Ferren Gibson 
 
Also present: 
City Clerk, Jody Barlow  
 
Absent: 
Water/Sewer, Doug Moeller  
Streets, Koleby McClintick  
 
Election Results: 
 
The City Clerk presented the election results. A motion was made by Alderman Kull, 
seconded by Alderman Baumgarden to accept the election results from April 2, 2024, as 
presented. Motion passed 3-0. 
 
Newly Elected Officials: Oath of Office: 
 
New Board Members – 

New board members were sworn in by Jody Barlow, City Clerk. 
  Alderman – Norman Baumgarden 
  Alderman – Brian Stone 

 
Consent Agenda: 

A. March 2024 Financial Report 
B. March 13, 2024, Board Meeting Minutes 
 

Authorization of Bills 
 

A.    April 2024 Bills 
 
Reports: 

A. Mayor Report 
B. City Clerk Report 
C. Water Report  
D. Street Report 
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Agenda: 
 
Old Business: 
 

A. None 
 
New Business: 
 

A. Elect Mayor Pro Tem 
B. Alderman Comments 

 
Alderman Kull moved it, second by Alderman Gibson to accept & approve the agenda 
for tonight’s meeting. Motion passed 3-0. 
 
 
Consent Agenda: 
Alderman Kull moved it, second by Alderman Stone to approve the consent agenda. 
Motion passed 3 - 0.  
 
Bills: 
 
A list of bills was presented for approval and payment for April 2024. Alderman 
Baumgarden moved it, second by Alderman Kull to approve the list of bills for April 
2024 as presented. Motion passed 3-0.  
 
Public Comment: 
None 
 
Mayor Report: 
 
Mayor Bradford informed the Board that Doug has been working on the “OSBORN” 
letters that are at the park.  
 
Clerk Report: 
 
The Spring cleanup cost $566.17. There was a total of four tons of garbage. 
 
Water Report: 
 
January Water Loss .55% 
 
Street Report: 
 
None 
 
Old Business: 
 
None 
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New Business: 
 
Mayor Pro Tem – 
The City Clerk explained that a new Mayor Pro Tem needed to be appointed for the next 
year. Alderman Kull moved it, second by Alderman Stone to name Alderman Norman 
Baumgarden as Mayor Pro Tem. Motion passed 3-0. 
 
Alderman Comments: 
 
Alderman Stone has some concerns about not having a noise ordinance. He would like to 
have a meeting soon to discuss the issue.  
 
Adjourn: 
As no other business was presented, Alderman Kull moved it, second by Alderman Stone 
to adjourn the meeting at 6:20 P.M. Motion passed 3-0. 
 
___________________________ 
Carlena Bradford, Mayor  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
_____________________ 
Jody Barlow, City Clerk 


